
The Planning and Zoning Commission has been working to focus on finding 
ways to re-vision Warehouse Point while addressing stormwater issues that 
exist in that part of Town via a Planning Study.  This study is part of a 
Responsible Growth and Transit-Oriented Development Grant from the State 
of Connecticut Department of Economic and Community Development.  The 
link below includes a series of informational videos and a survey.  We hope 
you will take the time to view the informational videos, complete the survey 
and submit any comments or questions you have.  Thank you for your time 
and consideration. 
 


